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Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 
221 North Figueroa Street    Suite 1350
Los Angeles, California    90012

Mindy Nguyen 

This is a comment about the proposed Hollywood Center project 
ENV-2018-2116-EIR

As a local tenant living on Yucca Street near the corner of Ivar Street this project would effect 
me greatly. I have enjoyed living here and working from home since 2014. As it stands currently 
the neighborhood is crowded and noisy, especially in the summertime when tourists abound. The idea 
of HC bringing in the amount of additional people proposed would be a disaster. It is already very 
difficult to cross the streets in this area without danger of being struck by a vehicle driven by 
someone unfamiliar with the neighborhood and distracted. Also, if those somewhat reasonable 
parking lots are gone it would be very difficult for anyone on a budget to visit, as street 
parking is severely limited. One of the nicest things which the lots provide, aside of course from 
parking, is a tremendous amount of glorious sunshine. This is what California is famous for and a 
key feature for tourism. The view of the HOLLYWOOD sign and the lovely hills where it sits will 
definitely be obstructed for many walking down the Boulevard, as well as the longtime tenants that 
live in original low profile buildings.
In conclusion I do Not consider this project a welcome addition to my neighborhood. The years of 
construction, noise and inconvenience for all residents and businesses would be unbearable to say 
the least. On top of all that, as a seasoned Set Designer and architecture buff I find the 
proposed project visually unappealing.
Thank you for your consideration, William Doig

6358 Yucca Street   #310
Hollywood, California  90028

wmdoig@sbcglobal.net
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